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To Representatives Owens and Helm, 

 

I am in opposition of HB 3573.  OWRD already has sufficient means to monitor and 

study groundwater and surface water use.  This is just another tactic for them to 

procure more money to justify their existence and put more and more control on the 

citizens of this state.    


